
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROJECT NO. ST-023-888-009, DCP 23-07-17 

 

The Dale County Commission is studying the feasibility of an improvement to the Dale County Road 

Network as follows: PATCHING, WIDENING, SPOT LEVELING, RESURFACING, AND STRIPING 

COUNTY ROAD 20 FROM COUNTY ROAD 18 TO COUNTY ROAD 59. 

 

Any person or groups desiring additional information or desiring to make comments either written or oral 

concerning the economic effect of this proposal should write to the Dale County Engineer’s Office, 202 

South Highway 123, Suite A, Ozark, Alabama 36360, or telephone (334) 774-5875.  Specifications for 

construction of this project can be obtained at the Dale County Engineer’s Office at the above address. 

 

Sealed bids will be received by the Dale County Commission at the Dale County Government Building, 

202 South Highway 123, Suite C, Ozark, Alabama 36360 until 10:00 a.m., Tuesday, June 28, 2022, and at 

that time publicly opened. 

 


